
TENURED OR TENURE-TRACK FACULTY POSITION IN ACCOUNTING 

 

Boston College Carroll School of Management seeks applicants for a full-time, tenured or 

tenure-track position in the Department of Accounting starting Fall 2025. Applicants must 

demonstrate an ability to conduct high quality accounting research, and excellence in 

teaching at both the undergraduate and graduate levels. To be considered for the position, 

applicants must apply online http://apply.interfolio.com/158339. Applicants should provide a 

curriculum vitae, examples of written work, and three letters of reference. Applications 

received before 

/oid

